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Patrick Duxbury

From: Scott Robertson [greatslave@hotmail.com]
Sent: March 19, 2007 3:12 PM
To: Patrick Duxbury
Subject: Consolidated Gold Win Venture-Request For Information

Dear Mr. Duxbury,

I am writing in response to the "Notice of Public Hearing for Consolidated Gold Win 
Ventures Inc.'s Proposed Mineral Exploration Program" as published in the Yellowknifer 
on March 14, 2007.

My family has owned a small cabin on Drybone Bay since 1979 and we continue to use the 
area for recreational purposes in both the summer and winter.  As well my family has 
operated a tourism business since 1982 and use the areas of Jackfish Cove, Moose Bay, 
Drybone Bay, and the surrounding area, on a very frequent basis during the summer 
months.

I would like to know more about the nature of the proposed exploration from 
Consolidated Gold Win Ventures Inc.  I have visited the MVEIRB website and have waded 
through a number of documents.  I am hoping you can provide me with a bit of direction 
as to specifically where I can review the contents of the proposal.

As a routine user of the area involved I have certainly noticed the impact of previous 
and current exploration.  After I review the documents on this proposed exploration 
process I may wish to apply to present at the hearing.  
Please advise me of the process to do so.

I understand and consent for this correspondence to become part of the public record 
in this review process.

Regards,

Scott Robertson
Yellowknife NT

_________________________________________________________________
Don’t waste time standing in line—try shopping online. Visit Sympatico / MSN Shopping 
today! http://shopping.sympatico.msn.ca


